
PARENT BULLETIN 

KURNAI COLLEGE – PRECINCT CAMPUS 

THURSDAY 19TH APRIL 2012 

 
DATE 

 
EVENT 

Monday 30th April Year 12 Excursion to the Gene Technology 
Centre, Parkville 

Wednesday 2nd May Vet Sport & Recreation Excursion to Hardrock 
Climbing 

Thursday 3rd May Kurnai House Athletics Sports @ Joe Carmody 
Reserve, Newborough 

Friday 4th May Year 11 VCE Age Careers Expo @ Caulfield 
Racecourse 

Friday 4th—Monday 7th May  Generations In Jazz Music Festival @ Mt Gambier 

COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 
ANTHONY RODAUGHAN 

 

CAMPUS PRINCIPAL 
MATT JOBLING 

 

ASSISTANT  PRINCIPAL 
MICHELLE REID-METCALF 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

ADMINISTRATION 
 PH 5165 0646 
 PO BOX 3411 
 MORWELL BC 3841 
 

 GEP OFFICE 
PH 5132 3800 

 PO BOX 3411 
 MORWELL BC 3841 

 

 ATTENDANCE  
PH 5132 3843 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 “I'm a great believer in luck, and I find the harder I work, the more I have of it" Thomas Jefferson 
 

ANZAC DAY 2012 
GEP Campus students have again represented the College in a range of Anzac Day ceremonies.   Our Australian 
Air Force Cadets Flight 424 Squadron marched in ceremonies at Port Albert, Yinnar and Morwell.  

 
 Student Leaders Jerome 
Johnston, Mark Stolk, Jessica 
Middlemiss and Nathan Noblet 
laid wreaths in remembrance at 
both the Yinnar and Morwell 
Ceremonies on behalf of the 
GEP Campus Staff and Students. 
The College was also 
represented by a number of 
other GEP, Morwell and 
Churchill Campus students who 
marched and also laid wreaths 
in remembrance. We would like 
t o  a c k n o w l e d g e  a n d 
congratulate these students on 
their presentation and 
participation in such a special 
event in our community. 

Web page address 
www.kurnaicollege.vic.edu.au 

SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS:  8.00AM—4.00PM 
 

SCHOOL HOURS:   8.30AM—2.50PM   



 
 
 
 
 
 
Photos from Anzac Day Ceremonies 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CANBERRA TRIP 
Earlier this year the Year 12 Legal Studies classes together with the Year 12 History class attended a trip in 
Canberra where we visited the sights and took part in educational programs that supported the curriculum and 
enhanced the students learning experience. Our students visited The National Gallery of Australia to see the 
Renaissance exhibition as well as visiting the High Court of Australia, Parliament House, the Australian Electoral 
Commission and Government House. Last term the newsletter featured photos and a detailed student account 
of the experience. The students who attended enjoyed their time in Canberra and thought it a valuable 
experience. 
 
One of our goals is to keep the trip at an affordable cost to students so they can participate in this trip. This 
would not be possible without the assistance of the Australian Government.  The Australian Government 
recognizes the importance of all young Australians being able to visit their National Capital as part of their civics 
and citizenship education. To assist in meeting the cost of the excursion the Australian contributed funding of 
$30 per eligible student which is provided under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate (PACER) program 
toward the travel expenses. This contribution will be paid directly to the school now that the excursion is 
completed.    
 
We would like to acknowledge and thank the Australian Government for their assistance and support of this 
program. 
 
SRC 
The Precinct Campus is extremely impressed with the students response to the SRC.   A large number of 
students from different year levels and social groups are taking part in projects aimed at enhancing the overall 
experience of being at the Precinct Campus.  A free BBQ will be run during Monday lunch by the SRC members, 
giving the campus’ students a chance to meet with them and discuss any areas for improvement within the 
school.  SRC is open to open to all students with the next meeting being held Monday 7th May. 
 

 

 




